Scholarship Commitiee,

Thank you very much for the $1,500 Fire Science Grant. I have never received a
scholarship before and this feels like I just won the lottery.

I am thankful for the amount of encouragement and support that I have gotten
from OVFA and the Lebanon Fire District while going to school. Every day I wake up
and I am excited that I have chosen a career path that I love.

1 am at a loss for words and I can’t begin to express how appreciative and
thankful I am to be awarded this scholarship. All I am really able say is thank you. Thank
you very much.

Respectfully,

CHY

Chad Thomas Jones — Firefighter/Paramedic graduate of 2010



